
 

 
PARISH COUNCILLOR RICHARD ASH 
WRITTEN STATEMENT 

 

I Moved to Staplehurst with my partner in December 2021. Hoping I can 
help to improve various aspects of the community through the Parish 
Council. 
 
I worked for one of the main UK Banks for 35 years including a year 
working on setting up the banking for numerous government 
departments in Whitehall. 
 
I have a keen interest in planning and ecology and I attended the 
Parish Council planning meetings for 3 months ahead of becoming a 
Councillor. 
 

 


